
 

Washington County 

Conservation will be 

offering a spring Hunter 

Education Classroom 

course on Saturday, 

March 21st, and Sunday, 

March 22nd, 2020. 

 

The first day will be 

spent in the classroom, 

while the second day will 

be a field day! 

 

Students will review and 

take the exam on the 

second day as well. 

 

Students will have the 

opportunity to do some 

shooting and complete a 

safety trail during the 

field day! 

 

Students MUST be 11 

years old or older to 

attend unaccompanied 

by an adult. 

 

Please note, 

certificates do not 

become valid until 

their 12th birthday! 

HUNTER EDUCATION WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION  IS 

PROUD TO SPONSOR A SPRING  

HUNTER EDUCATION COURSE!! 

 

 

What: Hunter Education 

Classroom Course 

When: 03-21-2020, & 

03-22-2020 

Where: Conservation 

Center 

2943 HWY 92 

Ainsworth, IA 52201 

Time: 8:00 AM-4:00 PM  

11:30 AM-2:00 PM 

 

  To register, or for more information, 

please give us a call at 319-657-2400 or 

via email, at wccbnaturalist2@gmail.com 


